
Notice of Public Hearing to be held on August 21, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. in the Saint Paul City Council 
Chambers, 3rd floor, City Hall, 15 Kellogg Boulevard, St. Paul, MN 55102, regarding: 
 
The Establishment of the Riverview Special Sanitary Sewer Availability Connection Charge 
(SSSACC) District and Determining the Riverview Special Sanitary Sewer Availability Connection 
Charge 
 
A connection charge will only be required of a property owner when new development of their 
property generates increased demand for sanitary sewer service. 
 

 For a map of the proposed SSSACC district and more information go to:  Bit.ly/SSSACC  
 
If you have questions please contact Aaron Hass of the Department of Public Works at 651-266-
6171 or Marie Franchett of the Department of Planning and Economic Development at 651-266-
6702. 

 


